
October 25, 2024 

 

Dear Residents, Families and Staff: 

Dunwoody Village has just completed an Employee Engagement Survey and now we are asking all residents (or 

responsible parties) to please complete a Resident Satisfaction Survey beginning on Monday October 28th. A pre-survey 

letter will be delivered to all residents tomorrow with their mail and will be posted on Touchtown under Resident 

Satisfaction. We are asking that residents make every effort to complete the survey electronically, as it will be more 

accurate and more efficient. The DVRA Tech Team and the Social Work Team are available to provide support if needed. 

Holleran, our survey partner, will also be available by phone for support. Thank you in advance for your feedback! 

Halloween 
Halloween Trick or Treating will take place in the Care Center beginning at 10am on Halloween morning! 
 
All residents, ghosts and goblins are invited to the Halloween Bash on Thursday, October  
31st from 4:30 pm – 6:00 pm. 

• Food Stations will be located throughout our lobby. 
• Seating will be available in Fox Den, Auditorium and Hearthside. 
• Takeout will not be available on this day and no to-go containers are permitted at the event. 
• For delivery, residents must order from the delivery menu by 2:00 PM on Halloween to ensure food 

delivery. Delivery menus will be posted on Touchtown. 
 
Thanksgiving Day Dining 
On Thursday, November 28th our Thanksgiving Brunch will be held in the Auditorium with seating times at 
11:30am and 12:30pm. Thanksgiving Brunch is 25 points per resident. The cost for guests is $30.00; children 5-
12 years old are $15.00. Payment may be made by credit card or residents can have this cost charged to their 
account; points may not be used for guests. Pick-up for take-out is 11:15am to 12:15pm. No reservations are 
necessary for take-out. Reservations are required for dining in and are available through Full-Count. 
Reservations will be accepted as follows: 

• Reservations are needed to attend the Thanksgiving meal.  
• One reservation per unit/residence. 
• Residents are permitted up to 4 guests per unit/residence. 
• The maximum party size per reservation is 6 people, including the resident(s). 
• Residents must be present during the seating time of the reservation. 
• Hearthside Dining room will be closed for Thanksgiving with no Dinner Service  

 
COVID Vaccine Clinic 
The COVID vaccine clinic will be held in Health & Wellness on Tuesday, November 5, 2024. Times will be sent 
next week. 
 
Infection Control 
One Residential resident tested positive for COVID and is on quarantine. No Care Center residents and no staff 
members are positive at this time. 
 
Enjoy this wonderful fall weather. The leaves at Dunwoody are showing us their beautiful fall colors! 
 
Warm regards, 
Maureen 


